
“I haven’t been paid
in three weeks— 
but I’ve kept
flying.”

How long would you work 
without getting paid?
How long could you sustain 
your family?
Aloha 
pilots are 
doing just that. 
Working without 
pay, without 
health insurance, 
and without any 
commitment that 
there will be jobs, 
decent working 
conditions, and 
security after any sale 
takes place. We keep 
delivering the goods 
you have come to rely 
on, even as our families 
struggle to pay the bills.

Aloha pilots know how 
important timely air cargo is to 
the Hawaiian economy. That’s 
why we have made sacrifices in 
the past and will continue to make 
sacrifices. That’s why we’ve kept 
flying, even though we haven’t been 
paid since mid-April and haven’t had 
health insurance since March 31. We 
put our futures—and our families—at 
risk to keep Aloha planes in the air.

Aloha pilots are committed to providing needed cargo services— 
but not at the cost of our future and our families.
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